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LOCKWOOD FOLLY
COUNTRY CLUB, INC.                                                         

Lockwood Folly Country Club
Newsletter
December 15, 2021
 
The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our
membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership
better informed.
 
----- Hope everyone got their membership forms in the mail. If not, stop by the LFCC office and see Marisa. In addition, we have put some forms in the pro shop. A special apology to the Senior Members for leaving out the chart indicating their reduced rates. Hopefully, you got it in a later mailing. Would love to get these returned by January 1, 2022.
 
---- A special thank you to all the members that contributed to the Christmas Fund for the Employees. Your generosity will help our employees know how much we value the job they do each day. We are truly blessed to have these people as they serve the members and guests each day!
 
----- The Search Committee has ended its first round of interviews. They will begin to narrow the pool down and hopefully, bring a recommendation to the LFCC Board in the very near future. A special thank you to this wonderful group of members that have really put in the time and effort!
 
----- We welcome two (2) new members this past week. Can't remember when we have added new membership this late in the year. This gives us 154 members. Please make them feel welcome:
 
   Larry Trotter                           John Simmons
   3136 Bogie Court            
 2609 Waterscape Drive
 
---- A special welcome to Nick Dipasquale, our Assistant Pro, as he began working on Monday. Nick will really be an asset to LFCC. Glad to have him!!!
 
----- We have scheduled our Annual Membership Meeting at 10:00, January 20, 2022 (Thursday). This will be in the River Room with presentations by the current board, and the opportunity to meet the new Board Members. Put this day/time on your calendar.
 
----- Hope our membership is enjoying the green landing areas on the driving range. Gives us more of an idea of how far we are hitting our irons. Thanks to Tim and Clint for going a step further.
 
----- The Maintenance Staff still continues to work on the fairway on number 12. They have aerated it again, trying to soften it up. They plan to put out rye on it hoping to change soil content, giving the Bermuda a different feel for next spring.
 
----- Tim's team continues to remove trees that hinder the growth process. They have removed trees on holes 3, 10, 11, 13, and 14. This will really help the greens and fairways receive additional sunlight and a better air flow.
 
----- Hope to see everyone at the Christmas Get-Together in the pro shop next Tuesday, Jan 21st and Wednesday Jan. 22th. We will have a sale on merchandise. In addition, we will have refreshments from 4:00 - 6:00 on Tuesday. Joe and the Oak and Anchor will be open as well, giving our members a chance to have a little fellowship in the restaurant area.
 
  The LFCC Board wishes everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!!!
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